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People should be able to be left alone to define their gender in whichever way feels 

right for them. Others should not have the right to discriminate against individuals 

based on their gender identify. We need more tolerance and understanding, not fear 

and hurtful actions. This aught to be common decency, but unfortunately in today's 

society it appears necessary to enshrine into law.  

 

Discrimination is wrong. Especially when somebody is discriminated against, based 

on something which is an inherent part of them. This amendment would ensure that 

includes gender identification. 

 

I therefore support this amendment. 


